
Cayford, Edna 

From: Judy Wallingford <judwaaa@gmai|.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 10:32 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: LD227 
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To all members, 

I am writing in opposition to LD227. 
I respectfully urge you all to vote NO on this horrific bill that takes away parental rights over their minor 

children. This is not health care but a kidnapping of children into a lifelong physical and mentally 
abusive 

system. 

I find it interesting that there are so many legal protections for those involved in this absolutely horrific bill. 

That in itself speaks volumes. 

I urge you all to search your conscience and vote NO to protect our children and families in Maine. 
It is unbelievable that this bill even exists. 

Thank you for considering my strong request. 

Judith Wallingford 

72 Settlers Retreat Rd 
Wells, ME 04090
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